
PSB 
Workshop  
FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 
 

 
 
 
 

Workshop ‘Stranger  
in a Strange Land’ 
 

       Wednesday, 03.05.2017 14:00 – 15:30  
 

• A workshop for international students: We’ll 
explore the concept of ‘culture shock’, apply it to 
your experience here in Düsseldorf and collect 
coping strategies for culturally and personally 
challenging situations.  
 

• The workshop will be offered in English 

 

 
 Registration: Send email to marion.pahlen@hs-

duesseldorf.de by Monday 24th April 2017 
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